
DO YOUR PART
for Vaccine Safety— Report to VAERS

If one of your patients becomes ill after being 
vaccinated, promptly report it to the Vaccine Adverse 
Event Reporting System (VAERS), even if you are not 
sure that the vaccine caused the illness 

As a healthcare provider, you can help to ensure the 
safety of vaccines given to patients in the  
United States by reporting adverse events to VAERS

•	 You may report to VAERS online or download  
and print a VAERS form at www.vaers.hhs.gov

•	 For additional information on VAERS,  
call (800) 822-7967

VAERS
Vaccine Adverse Event Reporting System

VAERS is a national vaccine safety program, co-sponsored by the Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the Food and Drug Administration 
(FDA). VAERS accepts reports of adverse events (possible side effects) that  
occur after vaccinations licensed for use in the United States. 

www.vaers.hhs.gov

